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Public Notice 

Board of Audit – Annual Audit 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Audit – Annual Audit of the records of the 

Township of Helena in Scott County, Minnesota, will be held at New Prague 

Ambulance Conference Room located at 505 5th Avenue NW, New Prague, Minnesota 

56071 on Wednesday, January 22, 2024 at 5 p.m.  

 

Given under my hand this 26th day of December, 2024.   

Heather M. Taylor DuCharme 
Heather M. Taylor DuCharme 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Please publish in the New Prague Times more than 10 days before 1/22/2024 (on or 

before 1/12/2024). 

 

 


